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Dear Parishioners at The Oaks and Camden 
 

 

 

SECOND SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME  - 15TH/16TH
 JANUARY 2022 

 

 

Pastoral Insight 
 

 

Pope Francis Laments ‘Cancel Culture’ in Annual Address to Diplomats 

 

 

“As I have stated on other occasions, I consider this a form of ideological colonization, one that 

leaves no room for freedom of expression and is now taking the form of the ‘cancel culture’ 

invading many circles and public institutions.” 

 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

 

 

Bookings for Mass 
 

 

No further developments over the past week. Bookings not necessary but QR code at entry still required. 

 

 

 

Sacrament of Penance Programme 
 

 

Reminder to families who enrolled before Christmas that the programme resumes over the weekend of 

29/30 January with attendance at one of the Masses in any of our three churches.  

 

 

 

Air Conditioning in the Church 
 

 

The a/c system in the church has been repaired. It required the work of two very specialised technicians 

who attended to the system from 7:30 AM to 1:30 PM on Saturday 8th.. Mercifully, the air conditioners 

were fully functional for weekend Masses and baptisms. 

 

 

 

From The Diocese ~ Get Connected 

 

 

Every week, there are many great opportunities to be part of special events, courses, free resources and to 

nurture and encourage you and your family in your faith.  
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A simple way to stay informed and connected is to invite the faithful to subscribe at 

https://dow.sh/stayingconnected to receive regular stay connected updates or visit 

https://dow.sh/weeklybulletin to see a full list of notices sent to parishes weekly. 

 

 

 

Sunday 16th January ~ 2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

 

 

Vigil ~ Saturday Evening 

 

Camden  5:00 PM  Father Victor  Belinda and Sarah 

Oakdale 5:00 PM  Father Richard   Jo 

 

 

Sunday 

 

The Oaks 9:00 AM  Father Michael   

Camden  8:00 AM  Father Victor  Maria C 

Camden  10:00 AM   Father Victor  Choir 

Camden 5:00 PM  Father Michael  Craig 

 

 

 

Sunday 23rd January ~ Baptism of the Lord 

 

 

Saturday    Celebrant  Musician/Vocalists 

 

 

Camden 9:00 AM  Father Victor  Quiet Mass 

Camden  5:00 PM  Father Michael  Maria and Tasha 

Oakdale 5:00 PM  Father Victor  Jo 

 

Sunday 

 

The Oaks 9:00 AM  Father Victor   

Camden  8:00 AM  Father Michael  Choir 

Camden  10:00 AM   Father Michael  Eva and Darko 

Camden 5:00 PM  Father Victor  Tony 

 

 

~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

 

 

 

Kind Regards         Father Michael 


